
 

 
 

 

Cancellation of Resting Orders on PAR  

Reference ID: C2020031302 

 
Overview 
 
Applicable Cboe Exchange(s): Cboe Options  
 

As previously announced in a recent notice, effective March 16, 2020, Cboe will be closing the Cboe Options 
(C1) trading floor and will be operating in an electronic only trading mode. As a result, all orders residing on 
PAR workstations on the trading floor will be cancelled by the Exchange after the close of business today, 
March 13, 2020 at approximately 4:45pm ET. FIX and BOE users are encouraged to keep their connections 
active to receive the cancellation messages for any orders they may have resting on PAR.  
 
Please refer to the following notice for further details on order behaviors allowed when C1 is in an electronic 
only trading mode. 
 

Additional Information 
 
Questions regarding this notice can be directed to the Cboe OSC or Cboe Trade Desk. 
 
We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies and solutions. 
 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
osc@cboe.com 
 
Cboe Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@cboe.com 

 
 

http://cdn.cboe.com/resources/release_notes/2020/Novel-Coronavirus-Update-Trading-Floor-Closure.pdf
http://cdn.cboe.com/resources/release_notes/2020/Novel-Coronavirus-Update-Trading-Floor-Closure.pdf
mailto:osc@cboe.com
mailto:tradedesk@cboe.com

